FUSION NEWSLETTER MAY 2021



Keeping In Touch

Website: www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

Facebook: @FusionChildcare Services **By phone**: Abby/Becca - 07796000413

E-mail:admin@fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

In person- We will always make time to speak to you at Fusion- just bear in mind this comes with Covid-19 challenges, but we're always available on phone/email to have a chat.

SUMMER CLUB

We have been asked if we are running Summer Club this year but sadly we are not. We value our staff's wellbeing and after such a turbulent academic year, they deserve some much needed time out to spend with their families.



We are very sad to see Connor leave Fusion. It has been short but sweet and the children will miss him lots! Conor has got a promotion at his other job and we wish him all the best!

WHAT'S YOUR JOB/HOBBY?

Do you have a skill/job/hobby that you would ne willing to share with Fusion. With Covid restrictions easing we would love to get visitors back in as this is so beneficial for the children. Please let us know and we can arrange a time!

HALF TERM

We hope everyone has a great
Half Term We would love to hear
about your Half term- why not
write us a letter of what you get up
to and we can share when we're
back at school or send us a
postcard.

CHALLENGE?

Are you up for the challenge??
Mr Delaney has got the record of 2
minutes 10 seconds for hula
hooping! Can you beat this and
hold the new record?



REGISTRATION SEPT 2021- JULY 2022

We are delighted to advise you that Registration for September 2021-July 2022 opened Monday 17th May.

Existing parents must re-register.

To access the Registration Pack, please visit our website www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

('Parents'- 'Welcome and Registration'- Sept 2021-July 2022) or click the below link: http://www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk/.../Registration...

We look forward to receiving your pack.

Registration closes on Friday 11th June 2021 at 6:15pm. You will be notified of allocations on Friday 2nd July 2021.

CHILDRENS WEEK



EID



Please follow us on Facebook or check out our website to see what we get up too daily!

In June at Fusion we will be looking at

- Fathers Day
- -Glastonbury
- -Wimbledon.

WORLD BEE DAY WORLD TURTLE DAY











As most of you know, we have been running Breakfast and After Schools Club at the Grove Schools for the last 20+ years and in December 2011 we became Fusion Childcare Services.

Keep your eyes peeled as we plan to celebrate our 10 year anniversary as Fusion in the Autumn Term.